
Sent on: Thu 10/16/2008 9:00 PM 
From: Bengali Cultural Society Executive Committee 2008  
To: executive@bcscle.org  
Subject: Laxmi Puja Reminder 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Shuvo Bijoya to you all. It is our greatest pleasure to thank you all for making 
the Durga Puja a great success. A great many community members, seniors and 
juniors alike, helped us and each other to achieve this success. Many thanks. 
 
One of the objectives of this email is to remind you of the upcoming Laxmi Puja 
on the 18th October. The major attraction on this occasion will be a musical 
performance by the famous singer Shaoni Mitra. She is well known for her win at 
the TVS SaReGaMA competition and since then she has had many memorable 
performances around the world. Please see the attached flier with this email 
detailing Shaoni's performance. The venue for Laxmi Puja and Shaoni's performance 
will be the Indian Community Center at 12412 Cedar Road, Cleveland Heights, OH 
44106. 
  
Lakshmi Puja Saturday October 18, 2008 
 
 Puja             6:00 PM 
 Anjali           7:00 PM 
 Cultural Program 7:30 PM 
 Dinner          10:00 PM 
  
We would also like to inform you about a Health Fair organized by Bengali 
Cultural Society on (Date: Nov 1st at 1 PM, Venue:Indian Community Center on 
12412 Cedar Road, Cleveland Heights, OH 44106). This health fair will provide you 
with many free checkups from major pharmaceutical companies and there will be 
some very informative seminars on prevention and treatment of some major 
illnesses. Please see the attached flier for the details. 
  
There will be a concert of famous singer Falguni Mitra on Oct 19, Sunday. Pease 
see the attached flier for details of the program. 
  
We will notify you about the future Bijoya Sammilani program with more emails, 
please stay tuned. Please keep checking BCS website www.bcscle.org for latest 
updates and bulletin board for Durga Puja photos etc. 
 
Best regards 
 
Suman Chakravarti, Secretary, BCS, Cleveland Jayanta Mukherjee, President, BCS, 
Cleveland 
 
Regards, 
Executive Committee 
Bengali Cultural Society 
Cleveland, OH 
 

http://www.bcscle.org/


Please avoid replying to this e-mail. Please contact any BCS executive committee 
member at  http://www.bcscle.org/bcs_exec2008.htm, instead of what it is now... 
 for any questions regarding this e-mail or if you want to be removed from e-mail 
list. 
This e-mail message and all attachments may contain legally privileged and 
confidential information related to BCS and intended solely for the use of the 
addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, you should immediately stop 
reading this message, contact BCS executive committee at  
http://www.bcscle.org/bcs_exec2008.htm and delete it from your system.  
Any unauthorized reading, distribution, forwarding, copying, printing or other 
use/abuse of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. 
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